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Date of meeting:  Thursday, 23 May 2019  

Title of report: Election of Deputy Chair of the Schools Forum 

Type of report: 
Delete as required 

For decision 

Executive summary: 
Including reason for submission  

Following the Forum’s decision to establish the role of 
Deputy Chair of the Schools Forum, to appoint to the 
role. 
 

Budget / Risk implications: N/A 

Recommendations: To  

Voting requirements: N/A 

Appendices: 
To be attached 

None 

Report originator and 
contact details: 

Howard Emmett, Assistant Director, Strategic Resources 
– Howard.Emmett@northyorks.gov.uk 

Presenting officer: 
If not the originator 
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1.0  PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 
1.1 To provide the Schools Forum with the outcome of the recent request for 

nominations to the role of Deputy Chair to the Schools Forum. 
 

  
2.0 BACKGROUND 
 
2.1 At the meeting of the Schools Forum in January 2019, members agreed to seek 

nominations for a Deputy Chair. Nominations were open between 22 February 2019 
and 30 April 2019. Helen Flynn, Governor at Hookstone Chase Primary School 
submitted a nomination. No other nominations have been received and it is proposed 
that Helen Flynn is duly appointed to the role of Deputy Chair. 

 
 
3.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
3.1 Schools Forum are asked to approve the appointment of Helen Flynn to the role of 

Deputy Chair of the Schools Forum. 
 
 
 
STUART CARLTON 
Corporate Director – Children and Young People’s Service 


